
        

 

 

 
 
 
 

 

 

OCTOBER EMPLOYEE OF THE MONTH  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Jean Ramsey, Administrative Assistant 

Jean lives in Beverly with her husband Denny. She is 
the mother of three boys and two girls; and has 
seven grandchildren and two great grandchildren.  
She has been an employee of ERCC for thirty plus 
years.  She started as a C.N.A. –transferred to 
Restorative Aide; to HIM department; and is 
currently Administrative Assistant. She is a 
graduate of Elkins High School and WV Career 
College at Fairmont.  Hobbies include reading, 
crocheting, and especially spending time with 
family.  She is very happy with her employment at 
ERCC and has always said it was the best place to 

work. 

 

 

 

 

 

Rosie Canfield 

Edith Castle 

Evelyn Conley 

Janice Dugan 

Charles Fox 

Sandra Hornick 

Ruth Ish 

Thomas Miller 

Dessie Nelson 

Janice Parfitt 

Beth Skinner 

Esther Sites  

Monthly birthday party will be held on November 29 at 
2PM in the dining room. Everyone is invited. 

 

 

 

 

Elkins Rehabilitation & 
Care Center 

NEWSLETTER 

November 2023 

 



September 29 China Cook outing 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The residents enjoy having  lunch out in the 
community. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



City Park outing Oct  5 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Maid Silvia Viists ERCC  Oct 5 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 



GRAND FEATURE PARADE OCT 7 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

OH MY……..LOOK ERCC got to be in the parade.  But of 
course it was at the conclusion of the parade.     
Residents had fun at the Forest Festival!! 

 Pictures courtesy:  Courtney Norman 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 The activity staff took some residents out 
to see the  colored leaves on October 11 
and they enjoyed some ice cream/milk 
shake as well. 

 

Picture courtsey:  Marsha Arbogast 



October is Breast Cancer Awareness 
Month.   

Staff and residents were encouraged to 
wear pink on Friday October 27 in support 
of the ones that currently have, the ones 
that won,  and the ones that lost the battle 
to Breast Cancer. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



What can we do on Friday 
the 13th?  Make good luck 
necklaces with Old Brick.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Pastor Bryan Headley visits every second Tuesday. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

October is Pastor 
Appreciation Month 
and we wanted to 
show our appreciation 
to the Pastors that 
come in for the 
residents.       

 

 

 

 

 

Pastor Mike Phillips visit every Wednesday 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ERCC’s Pastor Robert 
“Bob” Yothers, Jr. 
visits every Tuesday 
and Thursday.  
However, he is 
available any time he 
is needed 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Picture courtesy:  Donna Jones 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you Old 
Brick!! 

 

HALLOWEEN FUN!    MAKING 
WITCHES WITH OLD BRICK    10-

20-23 

 

 

 

 

 



Fall Festival 2023  

ERCC had their first fall festival on Sunday, 
October 29 in the dining room from 1 to 3PM.  
Residents, staff members and friends all had a 
blast.  Paint Behavin group came and 
performed a magic show, (even had “Pickles” 
the green monkey puppet ), face painting  and 
balloon art.  It was a fun time for all!!  Candy 
bags (made by the residents)  were given to 
everyone when leaving. Cookies, hotdogs,  
popcorn, and drinks  were also provided. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 



A FEW DECORATIONS FROM REFLECTION 

UNIT 



 


